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I oppose SB1583. LGBQT is not an appropriate context to be taught in school. This 

subject is very sensitive and does not belong in schools EVER. It is not a teachers 

right nor the public schools decision to influence our children’s very personal decision 

on whom they choose to be and/or how/whom they choose to love. This subject 

should not be up for discussion until a child becomes an adult & can make those life 

altering decisions on their own without outside influences.  


